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OVERVIEW OF BOARD ACTIVITIES

e Board Members attended Board Meeting/Exam held in Chatleston on August 2, 2012.

e Regulatory Board Review (pursuant to WV Code §4-10-10) completed in September
2012.

e Dr. Jeftrey L. Summers was appointed to the Board on September 18, 2012 succeeding
Dr. Peggy Kiser-Crouch.

e Board Members attended the (FCLB) Federation of Chiropractic Licensing Boards
District III & V Regional Meeting held in Charleston, SC on September 13-16, 2012.

e Board Members attended Board Meeting held in Charleston on November 1, 2012.

e The Executive Secretary of the Board and the Chairman, Dr. Roger A. Kiritzer,
attended the required Orientation for State Licensing Boards on December 3, 2012 at
the Chatleston Marriott.

e The Executive Secretary of the Board attended the required (P-Card) Purchasing Card
Seminar at the Holiday Inn & Suites on December 4, 2012.

e Two new members were appointed to the Board effective January 8, 2013; Dr. Holly L.
Harvey (new seat created by the passage of HB4012 during the 2012 regular Legislative
Session); and H. Jarrett “Jerry” Walker serving as public member succeeding Eric
Embree.

e Board Members attended Board Meeting/Exam held in Chatleston on February 7,
2013.

e Board’s new website at www.boc.wv.gov went live on March 13, 2013.

e Board Members attended the (FCLB) Federation of Chiropractic Licensing Boards
Annual Educational Conference held in San Francisco on May 1-5, 2013.

e Board Members attended Board Meeting held in Chatleston on May 16, 2013.



http://www.boc.wv.gov/

Financial Statements
July 1, 2012-June 30, 2013

REVENUE
License Renewal Fees 2012/2013 $53,200.00
Late Fees $1,900.00
Reinstatement Fees $500.00
Initial Licensing Fees $700.00
Address Listings $5,750.00
Incorporation $300.00
Examination Fees $1,950.00
Re-Examination Fees $0
License Verification Fees $1,625.00
Photocopies $0
Duplicate License $0
Continuing Education Approval $9,485.00
IRS Reimbursement/BRIM $0
Preceptorship Fees $0
PLLC $700.00
PLLC Renewal Fees $11,100.00
Fines $0
Reimbursement for Legal Fees $0
FCLB (Federation of Chiropractic Licensing Boards) Reimbursement $0
TOTAL REVENUE $87,210.00
Funds Carried Over from 6/30/12 $37,426.00
GRAND TOTAL $124,636.00
EXPENDITURES

Total Personal Services Breakdown:

Per Diem $5,550.00

One Full Time Employee $33,969.00

Annual Increment $420.00
Total Employee Benefits $12,364.00
Total Current Expenses $34,455.00
Total Equipment $0
Total Repairs $0
PEIA Reserve Transfer $225.00
Other Interest/Penalties $0
TOTAL EXPENDITURES $86,983.00




License Statistics/County Summary

Barbour
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TOTAL IN STATE 251
TOTAL OUT OF STATE 69

GRAND TOTAL 320




Chiropractors Licensed in 2012-2013

August 2012

Jennifer L. Bulger, D.C.

Marcus K. Thomas, D.C.

February 2013

Eric S. Cooper, D.C.

Destiny C. Maxson, D.C.

Jonas L. Phares, D.C.

Derek R. DuFore, D.C.

Kevin J. Wyman, D.C.

Brian S. Mallory, D.C.
Andrew T. Morgan, D.C.

Robert J. Williamson, D.C.




Complaints Investigated

Number of Complaints Filed 7
Indictment (Fraud and Tax Evasion) 1
Ethics 2
Billing/Fee Dispute 2
Advertising 2

Disciplinary Action
No disciplinary actions were taken for the period of July 1, 2012 - June 30, 2013.
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